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Pantomime delights at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Our ladies and gents had a lovely visit from a pantomime production at the weekend here at Lulworth House Residential

Care Home.

We had the pleasure of seeing 'Jack and the Beanstalk' and our residents absolutely loved it. The funniest bit by far was when

‘Daisy’ the cow came out and revealed herself to us!

We served wine and soft drinks to give everyone an authentic theatre experience.

Our residents enjoyed it so much that they asked for a piece of paper and pen so they could all sign it to say thank you to the crew

that came in and entertained us all so wonderfully.

 

 


